

Coláiste Pobail Caisleán Cnucha Castleknock Community College

Carpenterstown Road, Castleknock, Dublin 15. Eircode D15 A996

T: 01-8221626 | F: 01-8221630 | E: admin@castleknockcc.ie | W: www.castleknockcc.ie

Príomhoide: John Cronin | Príomhoidí Tánaisteacha: Carmel O'Neill, Mairéad O'Halloran, Christina Clarke

Invitation to Information Afternoon & Evening Wednesday 13th March 2019 for First Year Applicants to CCC in 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s),

I wish to advise you that Castleknock Community College will be hosting an Open Afternoon and Evening for prospective First Year Applicants to the College in September 2020

The following is an outline of the programme for Wednesday 13th March 2019

- 3.00 -5.00 Invitation to **Parents/Students** to visit classrooms and view facilities
- 7.30 8.30 Invitation for <u>Parent(s) only</u> to attend a presentation by the Principal and other Senior Staff. This presentation will be of particular interest to first time parents to Castleknock Community College. Parents of exiting students are not required to attend. Presentations will be made on the following areas:
 - Update on College Enrolment Policy 2020-21.
 - Castleknock Community College Development, Education Programme.
 - Pastoral support for students.
 - Student achievement and parental involvement.
 - Curriculum outline and subject options.

Application Forms will be delivered to the local Primary Schools in May 2019. Please visit our website at www.castleknockcc.ie for information about our Enrolment Policy.

If you require sign language services or other special arrangements on the evening please contact Linda Grange at the College by Wednesday 6th March 2019.

Yours sincerely,

John Cronin Principal.

